
From: Aman and Tanya Tandias [mailto:tandias@tds.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2012 3:29 PM 
To: Martin, Al 
Subject: Ideal Body proposal 
 
  
I have been a Greenbush resident since 1998 and wanted to voice my opinion on the possible building at 
the Ideal Body Shop site that Gallina Development Corp. is proposing.  I do not support the idea of 
building a 5 -story- high structure on that site.  4 stories in this location would be more reasonable.   
  
Thank you! 
  
Tanya Tandias 
 


